
Hi All,  
Yes , your year is winding down, but there is still much to do. The 
3 different art contest entries  need to be turned in to your         
auxiliary by March 31 to be judged. 
 
Contact the places you gave the information to and see if there is 
any to be turned in. Give them support  and tell them they have a 
few more weeks. We all know how  our young students love to 
show their artwork! Who hasn't had a picture on your refrigerator 
of a piece of artwork done by a child. 
 
To the auxiliaries who haven't turned anything in , let's take that 
step and get those reports turned in.  
 
Thank you to those who have snail mailed or emailed or texted me 
with your work, it is appreciated. 
 
You are putting forth your hard work of showing and giving our 
leaders of tomorrow that enthusiasm , support and hard work gets 
results. 
 
Thank you 
Mo Sedelow  
State Scholarship chairperson 


